
Yours faithfully, 

~ A IV""". 
Special Secretary ~Government 

It is requested that necessary steps may kindly be taken to recommend the names of 
eligible and willing NSCS officers working in I under your Department (not more than three) latest 
by 07.10.2021 for consideration of their names for appointment to IAS of Odisha Cadre by 
Selection against the Select List-2020 during 2021. 

I am directed to invite a reference to this Department Letter No.10730/AIS dated 
07.04.2021 and subsequent reminders thereon on the subject cited above and to say that it was 
requested therein to recommend the names of eligible and willing NSCS officers working in I under 
your Department for consideration of their names for appointment to IAS of Odisha Cadre by 
Selection against the Select List-2020 during 2021. 

Madam I Sir, 

Sub: Recommendation of Non-State Civil Service Officers for their consideration for appointment 
to IAS of Odisha Cadre by selection during 2021 against the Select List - 2020. 

(Except Finance Department & Planning & Convergence Department) 

The Addi. Chief Secretaries to Govt. I 
The Principal Secretaries to Govt. I 
The Commissioner-cum-Secretaries to Govt., 
All Departments of Government. 

To 

Shri Manoj Kumar Mohanty, OAS(SS), 
Special Secretary to Government. 

From: 

No.GAD-SER1-IAS-0003-2021- 26681 /AIS.I, Bhubaneswar, dated the 01 st October, 2021 
**** 

GOVERNMENT OF ODISHA 
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